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From: Sonja Smith
Sent: 22 August 2011 15:42
To:
Subject: Submission Acknowledgement re Castlemartyr, Co Cork - D0134-01
Attachments: Sub Ack No.1.pdf

Dear Mr Long

Your recent complaint regarding the above agglomeration sent to Mr Brendan Kissane, inspector, QEE dated 17
August 2011 has been forward to the Licensing Office and has been accepted as a submission. Please find attached
a letter to you in this regard.

Kind Regards

Sonja Smith

Programme Officer

FEnvironmental Licensing Programime

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
Inniscarra

Co Cork

Tel No: (021) 4875540
Fax No (0210 4575545
email’ s.smith@epa.ic
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Environmentat Protection Agency
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Mr Denis Long
Honorary Secretary Regional Inspectorate, Inniscarra

Womanagh Treut Anglers Association County Cork, Ireland

Cigireacht Réigitnach, Inis Cara
Contae Chorcai, Eire

T +353 21487 5540
F: +353 21 487 5545
E:  info@epa.ie
W owww epa.ie

22 August 2011 Reg No. D0134-01
LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

Waste Water Discharge Licence Application Re: Cork County Council Southern Division in
respect of waste water discharges from Agglomeration named Castlemartyr.,

Dear Mr Long,

I am to refer to your letter of 17/08/2011, received on 18/08/2011, in relation to an application
for a Waste Water Discharge licence reference number D0134-01, by Cork County Council
Sonthern Division, in respect of agglomeration named Castlemartyr,

[ am to advise that the Agency will have due regard to the content of your submission in its
consideration of the application, in accordance with Regulation 19 of the Waste Water
Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007, as amended.

The application and associated correspondence, including acknowiedgements, notifications and
general correspondence Is available to view on the Agency Website at www,epa.ie,

You are advised to refer to the website for information on the progress of the application. The
Agency will write to you to inform you of its decision on the application in due course.

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration,
Environmental Licensing Programme, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use,
Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate,
County Wexford,

Yours sincerely,
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Sonﬁ_gﬁlith
Programme Qfficer

Environmental Licensing Programme




